



Guided Pathways Meeting
Minutes for Friday, March 11, 2022
12:00 – 1:30 p.m.

Attendees (8)

Matt Wilson; Craig Donahue; Jeff Baker; Veronica Daut; Brian Thompson;
Gary Plunkett; Donna Greene; Natalie Holland

1. Information/Discussion Items

- **Budget Update**
 - \$3500 remaining to spend (no guarantee for additional funds after this fiscal
 - \$2500 spent/ allocated at February Meeting
 - Matt will be meeting with Tony Carrillo in April

- **Mobile App/Website Re-design**
 - Expected Launch early April
 - 2 years of HEERF funding reserved. If additional funds come in, it would free up for Guided Pathways
 - In BETA trial
Volunteers are being used (and needed) to test and meet with programmer (Avi) on a weekly basis. Interested volunteers can contact Matt.
4 different teams to test

Look/Feel	3 volunteers
Library Services Feature	1 volunteer
Canvas Function	3 volunteers
Outlook Email	0 (volunteers needed)

- **KINE/ATH News**
 - New Athletic Director, Andree Pacheco

- **Future of Guided Pathways**
 - How to function moving forward as with current

- funding can continue forward for approx. 1 year
 - Matt will invite Kim Dozier next meeting for more in depth discussion
 - Need to have plan in place if funding doesn't come through, how can GP be integrated in Steering Committee
 - After this semester Matt will no longer be Faculty Coordinator for GP
 - Process of looking for replacement:
 - Need to see if there are funds
 - Are funds available for activities, possibly work through Steering Committee, run through Vice President of Student Services
 - Bring ideas for the next meeting
- **DEA Meeting on Incident @ Black Student Success Mtg**
 - 10-15 individuals joined Zoom mtg with malicious intent/racial remarks
 - Investigation in process (Title 9)
 - Dr. Garcia will be sending a video soon to address
 - GP should send message, condemning behavior, possible host an event
 - Jeff Baker offered TEA for faculty to help with event
 - Veronica will speak to Jermain regarding availability/ideas for event, creating a logo
 - Donna can assist in setting Zoom as Registration Req.
 - Email Office of Pres. as Webinar, with Jonathan Gorges
- **Feedback Fruits**
 - Company from Netherlands
 - Contract is still not formally signed
 - Pilot program on pause unless Feedback Fruits can change verbiage in contract
 - Craig is looking into Pronto as an alternative
- **Student Success Trackers**
 - Re-eval use of Starfish on campus, \$90k/yr, duplicates other products already implemented
 - look at Bakersfield Community College as a pilot

- program
- SARS product, is cheaper at \$6k, not as great of an interface

- **Spring 2022 Meeting Schedule**
 - Dr. Wilson shared that the following dates for spring 2022 Steering Committee meetings;
 - February 11, (General Meeting afterwards)
 - March 11, (Individual Pillar Meetings afterwards)
 - April 8, (General Meeting afterwards)
 - May 13, (Individual Pillar Meeting afterwards)

2. Good of the Order

- Possible re-purpose 4/8 meeting to discuss setting up event targeting racism.

3. Adjournment

The meeting was adjourned at 1:24 pm.